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Bernard Drive Contract 1 Project Addendum #3 

             
 
TO:     Prospective Respondents and Other Interested Parties 
 
FROM:   The Village of Buffalo Grove Finance Department 
 
ISSUE DATE:               November 10, 2023 
 
SUBJECT:  ADDENDUM #3 
 
Note:  This Addendum is hereby declared a part of the original bid and contract 

documents and in case of conflict, the provisions in the following 
Addendum shall govern. 

           
 
The following changes and clarifications shall be made to the Bid Documents for the Bernard Drive 
Contract 1 Project. 
 
Q1. The spec for class D patches (special) 4” & 5” mention both binder and surface but no table is 
provided in the plans for thicknesses of each. Can you please clarify if surface is required and at what 
thickness? 
  
A1. 2” surface and balance is binder. 
 
Q2. Will IDOT 60/40 concrete asphalt blended recycled CA-6 be allowed for the subbase and 
aggregate base course material? 
 
A2. Yes, as long as it’s coming from the same source per street. 
 
Q3. Is Recycled CA-11 acceptable for trench backfill and bedding of the pipes other than 
underdrain? 
 
A3. No 
 
Q4. Is Trench backfill paid for separately for the Watermain and Sanitary main line pipe? 
 
A4. Yes 
 
Q5. Would a Maintenance bond be allowed in lieu of the specified letter of credit that is called out to 
be posted at the end of the projects? 
 
A5. No 
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PROSPECTIVE RESPONDENTS ARE TO ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT OF 
ADDENDUM #3.  AND SHALL INCLUDE AND NOTE THIS ADDENDUM IN 
YOUR RESPONSE. 

 
RESPONDENT:          
 

SIGNED: _______________________________________ DATE:     
 
TITLE   : _______________________________________ 

 


